
March, 2023

 

 

 

For more information, call 800-262-IDEC (4332) • 1175 Elko Drive Sunnyvale, CA 94089 • Fax: (408) 745-5258 • https://us.idec.com 

 

Product discontinuation:   
HS1C and HS1E series interlock switches with solenoid, and HS1P series 

interlock plug unit 
 

*For IDEC Authorized Distributors only – Not for external circulation* 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued Partner, 
 

We would like to inform you that we will discontinue our HS1C and some of HS1E series interlock switches 

with solenoid, and HS1P series interlock plug unit.   

 

Details are as follows:   

 

1. Products to be discontinued.  

• HS1C series interlock switches with solenoid: 106 items  

• HS1E series interlock switches with solenoid: 8 items  

• HS1P series interlock plug unit: 37 items 

 

Note: Please refer to the item list for further information. 

 

 

2. Replacements  

There will be no replacements for the discontinued items. 

 

 

3. Schedule 

Last order date: June 30th, 2023 (or sooner depending on our stock situation) 

 

 

 

For any questions or concerns, please visit us online at https://us.idec.com or email support@idec.com. 


